
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PHOTO POLICY 
It is not the intention of BG or Astrid Academy of Movement to prevent parents from 
taking pictures of their children but rather to ensure photographic practices are 
carefully monitored to allow the authorities to act if inappropriate imagery is 
circulated and to deter anyone with undesirable intentions. 

 
We adopt the BG policy statement for the use of filming via, camera, video or mobile 
phone at all competitions or events. 
 
Any parent amateur or professional photographer or any person using picture 
recording equipment must provide the club with all relevant details and have the 
permission of the club. 
 
Photographs are only permitted of your own child, should any other children be 
present in the photograph you must have their parents/carer’s permission to do so. 
 
Care must be taken to ensure that images of children who are under a court order 
are not recorded or published without permission. 
 
Flash or any other form of supplementary lighting shall not be used at any time while 
gymnasts are training or competing. 
 
Astrid Academy of Movement needs and welcomes publicity. Photographs help to 
promote the club. Making use of photographs for publicity materials and to promote 
the club in the press can increase funding, participation motivation and staff moral 
and help parents and the local community identify and celebrate the club’s 
achievements.  
 
We would like to thank all parents/guardians, carers, staff and participants for their 
help and support in raising the profile of performance at Astrid Academy of 
Movement. 
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